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2019 CURE-IN-PLACE PIPE (CIPP) PROJECT ACTIVITY  

The City is about to embark on an important project to rehabilitate approximately 6,400 linear 
feet (LF), or about 1.2 miles, of existing sewer pipe. The pipes will be lined internally via a 
cure-in-place process. NorCal Pipeline Services, based out of the Sacramento area, will be 
performing the work.  
 
Areas to be refurbished are: 

 Chestnut from N Franklin to S Harold 

 S Sanderson from just south of Penitenti Way to Oak 

 Oak from Sanderson to Dana 

 Section running below the former alley between S Harold and S Corry, located 
between Maple and Madrone (Catholic Church) 

 N Sanderson from Oak to Cedar 

 Cedar from N Sanderson to Rasmussen 

 Section of pipe running under Bainbridge Park. 
 

The first phase of the process is to clean and then obtain closed-circuit video images of the 
interior of the pipes to evaluate their condition, and to see if any repairs are necessary prior to 
lining. The pipes will be accessed through existing manholes, minimizing disruption to traffic as 
much as possible; however, partial road or lane closures may be encountered during the 
process.  
 
This work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, June 25, and is expected to be complete by the 
end of the week. The plan is to perform the work in the following order: 1) S Sanderson, 2) N 
Sanderson, 3) Oak, 4) Catholic Church, 5) Cedar, 6) Bainbridge Park, and 7) Chestnut. The 
actual lining is tentatively scheduled to start on July 29 and end on August 7. The City team 
will be updating everyone as the project progresses and the dates are confirmed. The City 
and/or NorCal Pipeline Services will be notifying residents in those work areas in advance of 
the pipe lining process. 
  

 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to Diane O’Connor, Engineering Technician, at 
doconnor@fortbragg.com.  
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